
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Monday 9th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome to Year 11 Evening 

I am pleased to invite you to our Welcome to Year 11 event, which will take place at the school on Thursday 19th 

September 2024, from 17:30 to 18:30. While students are encouraged to attend the presentation alongside parents 

and carers, school uniform will not be required. 

This event has been organised early in the academic year to address important aspects of Year 11. During the 

session, we will discuss the realities of the public exam system, ways to support students in managing exam anxiety, 

strategies to enhance success at home, and tips on helping students develop effective revision timetables. 

We are proud of the outstanding results achieved by Tarleton Academy students in summer 2024. Once again, our 

students performed well above the national average and outpaced similar schools locally. These successes were due, 

in part, to the strong partnership between home and school. Therefore, we strongly recommend parents and carers 

attend this presentation to stay informed about key priorities for Year 11. 

Your support plays a vital role in helping students achieve and exceed their target grades. A close working 

relationship between school and home is crucial in the year ahead, and we value your involvement. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

  

Mr S. Parker 

Headteacher 

 


